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September 2, 1980

Mr. Leighton K. Chong
Attorney at Law
464 West Broadway IN RESPONSE REFER
flew York, NY 10012 TO FOIA-80-432

Dear Mr. Chong:

This is in response to your letter dated August 13, 1980 in which you
requesteJ, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of the set
of documents provided on reque t of John McKeever, relating to evaluations
of cracks and reactor contain ..t problems for various sites.

In a telephone conversation on August-28,1980 betweeen ftr. Dick Lavins
of my staff and yourself, you indicated that you would prefer to see a
list of the subject documents before making a decision as to which ones
you would like to receive.

In response to yotr revised request, please find enclosed the requested
listing.

.

Sincerely,

kh 7Y|b'$87''

J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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i Re: F0!A-E0-432
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50339-141 Correspondence re: cracking of concrete floor.

50483-251 Concrete Voids in Reactor Building Base Mat, dated
10/13/77.

50382-189 Reportable Deficiency Report No. 6 dated 5/19/77
" Wall Placements G-571-501-5B and -8B".

50382-240 Potential Reportable Deficiency No.10 dated 10/12/77
" Concrete mix desigr.".

50263-965 Reponse to NRC RAI re: containment design dated
9/29/77.

50338-763 Evaluation of Cracks in Concrete Leveling Mat for
Reactor Containment dated 7/29/77.

50483-252 Callaway-1; Final Report on Correction of Concrete
voids in Reactor Building Base Mat dated 9/29/77.

50546-30 Letter dated 10/6/75 from Lucian Smith, Manager of
Madison Local Office of Indiana Employment Security
Division, to Arg6nne National Lab.

50302-65 U.S. AEC Report - RO Inspection Report No. 50-302172 A.

50395-93 Letter dated 4/27/76 from E. H. Crews, Jr. of South
Carolina Electric and Gas Co. to Mr. Joe Davis, Director
of Nuclear Reactor Regulation of NRC re: Probable
Significant Deficiency at V. C. Summer Nuclear Station
and attached final report.

50395-87 Letter dated 2/13/76 from E. H. Crews, Jr. of South
Carolina Electric and Gas Co. to Mr. John Davis, Director
of NRC.

50445-131 Letter dated 5/7/76 from Perry G. Brittain of Texas
Utilities Generating Co. to Mr. G. L. Madsen of NRC
re Comanche Peak Steam Electric Station containment
base mat, and final report referred to therein.

50416-135 Letter dated 3/22/76 from J. P. McGaughy, Jr. of
Mississippi Power and Light Co. to NRC re voids in
containment base mat.

50250-396 Letter dated 8/27/75 from Robert E. Uhrig of Florida
Power & Light Co. to Mr. George Lear of NRC re:
Containment Ring Girder Repair Report, and enclosed
memos and report.
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50382-12 Interim Report of Significant Construction
Deficiency No. 1 - Ccaron Mat Foundation Placement
No. 499503-19 August 5, 1976.

50302-273 August 12, 1976 letter to John F. Stolz, Chief
Light Water Reactors Branch No.1 Division of
Project Management.

50302-259 Letters between NRC and J. T. Rodgers of Florida
' Power Corp. re: correction of items found to be in

noncompliance.

,

B

P

=

7

1

1

4

'

i
V

d

. - _ .- . - ,. . - _ _ _ . .


